Rodvien, Emma (PUC)

From: Bill Welch <welchinc1@me.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 8:41 AM

To: Rodvien, Emma (PUCQ)

Subject: [EXTERNAL] : Re Docket No. SB-2021-04

This is to inform the PUC of my concerns about the gas facility on Old Mill Lane in Portsmouth and National Grid’s
behavior.

| live in Portsmouth within the Old Mill evacuation zone.
Having this dangerous facility in the middle of our suburban neighborhood indefinitely is unacceptable.

National Grid’s public statements and behavior concerning this facility have been repeatedly deceptive to say the least.
It is not the sort of treatment of a public utility’s customers that the PUC should tolerate.

| request that the PUC require National Grid to begin implementing a safer, better solution to Aquidneck Islands natural
gas needs and begin providing the public with timely, honest information about its operations.

Bill Welch

180 Mitchell's Lane
PortsmouthRI 02871
L 401 846.1370

M 401 302.5897

—Bill
L 401 846.1370
M 401 302.5897



